
SUBMISSION TO THE INQUIRY INTO UNCONVENTIONAL OIL AND GAS DEVELOPMENTS  
 

INVOLVING HYDRAULIC FRACTURE STIMULATION

I am strongly opposed to this kind of development. I am a long term Kimberley resident. This area is  
reknowned for it’s relatively unspoiled environment and clean water. Many major agricultural develop-
ments are currently happening using access to this water.

This area is prone to earthquakes. I have experienced 2 since 1988, one of which was 7.3 from memory. 
The electricity poles were waving around in Derby. 

There should not be any level of risk deemed as acceptable in terms of Fracking activities.

Sincerely,
Cheryl Grant

19 March 2018




